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I oppose this bill. 

 

Oregon does not have a revenue problem as the budget has doubled in the last 10 

years. Oregon has a spending priority problem, seeking to satisfy political agendas 

instead of good governance principles. Second, Oregon does not have a problem 

with authority to hold bureaucracies like ODOT accountable. Oregon has a problem 

of having no will to hold their organizations accountable. Look through the last few 

years of Oregon governmental failures and you will see that no one is fired or held 

accountable - the answer is always wanting to spend more taxpayer money. Oregon 

constituents can't afford current Oregon political priorities and a lack of will to hold the 

Oregon government bureaucracy accountable any longer. Please reject this 

monstrous tax increase and live within your means like your taxpayers must. 

 

Thank you for your efforts. 


